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CLLR TONY RANDERSON 

NORTH YORKSHIRE COUNCIL EASTFIELD DIVISION 

 

MONTHLY REPORT - OCTOBER 2024 

MY APOLOGIES TO THE EASTFIELD TOWN COUNCIL MEMBERS AND GENERAL PUBLIC IN ATTENDANCE 

THAT I CAN’T MAKE THIS MONTHS MEETING BUT AM HAPPY TO ANSWER ANY QUESTIONS ON MY 
REPORT BY WAY OF EMAIIL TO cllr.tony.randerson@northyorks.gov.uk 

 

1 OCTOBER. I ATTENDED THE VETERANS SOCIAL GATHERING AT 120 WESTWAY EASTFIELD. 
 

2 OCTOBER. I TOOK PART IN THE MEMBERS VIRTUAL SEMINAR WHICH COVERERED THE FOLLOWING : 
 

FUTURE WASTE SERVICES & NEW PROCUREMENT REGULATIONS. 

  

3 OCTOBER. I ATTENDED THE SCARBOROUGH AND WHITBY AREA CONSTITUENCY COMMITTEE IN 
WHITBY. IN ATTENDANCE WAS ALISON HUME MP. ITEMS ON THE AGENDA WERE AS FOLLOWS: 

 

COASTAL PARKING ISSUES INCLUDING THE OVERNIGHT PARKING OF MOTOR CARAVANS—RECEIPT OF 
A PETITION AGAINST THIS PROPOSED BAN & ESK VALLEY RAILWAY—A NEW BEGINNING. I 
CHALLENGED ALISON HUME ON JUST WHY SHE HAD VOTED NOT TO RESTORE THE PENSIONERS 
WINTER FUEL ALLOWANCE. 

 

7 OCTOBER. I CONDUCTED MY MONTHLY COUNCILLOR’S SURGERY AT THE WESTWAY OPEN ARMS IN 
EASTFIELD. I HAD SEVERAL RESIDENTS THAT CALLED IN TO SEE ME WITH THEIR RESPECTIVE CONCERNS 
AND COMPLAINTS WHICH I HAVE EITHER DEALT WITH OR AM STILL DEALING WITH. 
 

9 OCTOBER. I ATTENDED THE BEYOND HOUSING DROP IN STRATEGY EVENT AT THE BEYOND HOUSING 
HEAD OFFICE IN BROOK SQUARE SCARBOROUGH. 

 

10 OCTOBER. I ATTENDED THE VIRTUAL SCARBOROUGH AND WHITBY AREA CONSTITUENCY 
MONTHLY BRIEFING. 

 

15 OCTOBER. I ATTENDED THE NYC EXECUTIVE MEETING AND RAISED MY VERY REAL CONCERNS 
ABOUT THE 2,500 FAMILIES IN THE SCARBOROUGH AREA ALONE WHO ARE DESPERATE FOR A SOCIAL 
HOUSING / COUNCIL HOUSE HOME. MORE HAS GOT TO BE UNDERTAKEN TO GET THESE PEOPLE A 
PERMANENT HOME. THERE WAS A PROPOSAL FOR SOME 11 NEW BUILD TEMPORARY HOMES TO BE 
PURCHASED FROM THE DEVELOPER KEEPMOAT ON THE MIDDLE DEEPDALE DEVELOPMENT IN 
EASTFIELD AND WILL ALLOCATED TO FAMILIES WHO ARE EITHER HOMELESS OR THREATENED WITH 
HOMELESSNESS AND ARE EITHER CURRENTLY IN SUCH ACCOMODATION OR FOR FAMILIES IN 
PRIORITY NEED. I SUPPORT THIS INITIATIVE 100%. THESE HOMES WILL BE IN SMALL CLUSTERS OF TWO 
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OR THREE HOMES ON THE NEW DEVELOPMENT. I SINCERELY HOPE THAT THESE FAMILIES WILL BE 
WELCOMED WITH OPEN ARMS. 
 

22 OCTOBER. I ATTENDED AN HIGHWAY AREA OFFICERS/ MEMBERS SESSION AT THE TOWN HALL 
SCARBOROUGH. 

 

23 OCTOBER. I ATTENDED A VIRTUAL MEETING OF THE WASTE HARMONISATION TASK AND FINISH 
GROUP. 

 

25 OCTOBER. I ATTENDED THE CHARTER TRUSTEES MEETING AT THE TOWN HALL SCARBOROUGH. 
 

I HAVE CONTINUED WITH MY REGULAR WALKABOUTS ON THE ESTATE ALONG WITH LITTER PICKING 

AS I GO AROUND. IT IS A PLEASURE TO MEET UP WITH RESIDENTS FOR A CHAT, HOWEVER IT IS 
GETTING A WEE BIT COLD NOW AND NOT AS PLEASUREABLE AS THE SUMMER MONTHS. 
 


